U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington; D, . 20535

11/10/1999

Miss Susan Ann Wright

Fomc, m ko

Dear Miss Wright:

This is to advise you of the status of your application for
employment with the Federal Bureau of Investigation.

Although your desire to become affiliated with this Bureau
is appreciated, based on the results of your polygraph examination
on 11/01/1999, we are unable to further process your application.

As you are aware, all applicants for FBI employment must

successfully pass a pre-employment polygraph examination.
results of your polygraph examination were not within acceptable

The

parameters.

I know that this decision will be disappointing to you,
trust that you understand the FBI's position in this matter.

but

Sincerely yours,

Patrick M. Maloy, Chief
Bureau Applicant Employment Unit
Administrative Services Division
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J.5. Departeept of Juarice
Faderzl Bursau of Investigation
Waskington, D.C. Z0535
J3 /02 /2000
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Paederal Bureau of Invescigation, Attention- FOITA Secrtion,
335 Ponnayiwvania Avenue, Horthwest, Hashington, 13.C. Z0535-D00l.
Tour interest in employment with the FBI has been apprectated,

and it is wnfortunate that we are unable to of ffer you a morc
favarable decision.

Sinceraly yours,

Michael ¥, Varium

Scction Chisf

Adminiztrative Services Division
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